Universitatsklinikum Wurzburg U((

IMMUNO-ONCOLOGY (IO) aims at better understanding how the body’s immune
system finds and destroys foreign substances and aberrant cells to help fighting
cancer. At the MSNZ Wirzburg, we use in vivo tools as well as organoid technology
("‘mini organs’) to study cancer and explore new avenues for cancer immunotherapy.

Technical Assistant (f/m/g) 2/054
Mildred Scheel Nachwuchszentrum - [ZKF

Vollzeit, befristet, baldmoglichst

As part of these efforts, we are looking for a
Technical Assistant

for projects at the Mildred-Scheel Early Career Centre (MSNZ) for Cancer Research in Wiirzburg, Germany, supported
by Deutsche Krebshilfe. The position will be associated with the laboratories of Angela Riedel and Kai Kretzschmar.

We are looking for

highly motivated individuals with experience in the management and organization of research laboratories
(documentation, protocols, ordering consumables, preparing stock solutions, helping prepare animal ethics
applications), and training in cell culture, flow cytometry, molecular biology techniques and animal work including
husbandry (FELASA certificates), ideally also histology and organoid technology.

The position is avallable

from May/June 2020, based on TV-L salary and initially funded for two years. It will be a shared position between the
two laboratories.

The University of Wiirzburg and the University Hospital Wiirzburg are equal opportunities employers. Women are
encouraged to apply. Applications of people with special needs are particularly welcome.

Please send applications

including a cover letter, CV and contact information of references as a single PDF file via e-mail to Dr. Martin Czolbe
(Czolbe_M@ukw.de). The deadline for the application is April 30th 2020.

About the centre:https://www.med.uni-wuerzburg.de/msnz/the-msnz/
About the city:http://www.intemational.uni-wuerzburg.de/en/experience_wuerzburg/

Contact:

Dr. Martin Czolbe
MSNZ/1IZKF
Josef-Schneider-Str. 2
97080 Wiirzburg

+49 931 201-56439
czolbe_m@ukw.de

Bewerbungsfrist: 30.04.2020

Die Verglitung erfolgt nach den einschlagigen Tarifvertragen. Schwerbehinderte Bewerber/-innen werden bei
ansonsten im Wesentlichen gleicher Eignung bevorzugt eingestellt.





